
 
 
 
 

IMPLEMENTATION OF IMBALANCE SURCHARGE FROM CHINA TO SOUTH AFRICA 
 

2 September 2021 
 

 
Dear Valued Client/s 
 
In a continued effort to provide our customers with reliable and efficient service, ECU 
Worldwide would like to inform you that we have been notified of an Imbalance surcharge 
ex APAC, Far East Asia to South Africa, this will be effective sailing 08 September 2021. 
 
APAC, Far East – Additional surcharge – USD 20 w/m 
 
The Shipping lines have advised that this is due to the equipment situation both at origin 
and destination. 
 
We thank you in advance for your continued support and will continue to keep you updated 
on the trades. 
 
  
Regards, 

ECU Worldwide South Africa 


